
PUBS IN MIDWEST CONTACTED
Bill  Donohue  comments  on  the
latest  developments  in  the
Catholic  League’s  boycott  of
Guinness:

We  are  contacting  Irish  pubs  in  Cleveland,  Columbus,
Cincinnati, Chicago, St. Louis and Kansas City to join our
Guinness boycott. In total, an additional 250 pubs.

We will continue to announce additional cities where the pub
owners will be asked to join our boycott.

To sign our Boycott Guinness Petition click here.

Contact  Alix  Dunn  at  Diageo,  parent  company  of
Guinness:  Alix.Dunn@diageo.com
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